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Important Information

Defence Pensioner Outreach and Grievance Redressal Program is being
organized on 18.09.2025 at Bengdubi Military Station (West Bengal) in courtesy of
Controller General of Defence Accounts, Ministry of Defence, to resolve pension
related anomalies of ex-servicemen and Defence Civilian pensioners. This event is
being organized under the scheme SPARSH i.e. System for Pension Administration
Raksha operated for ex-servicemen. A completely digital system has been made for
sanctioning and issuing pension for ex-servicemen and Defence Civilian pensioners
and their dependents. This event is being organized in the same direction fo increase
awareness among ex-servicemen and Defence Civilian pensioners, and to resolve
problems related to pension payment, papers or service records.

In this program, all the ex-servicemen receiving pension and their
dependents, whose pension related problems are pending, are invited. They have o
come with the necessary documents for verification like Aadhar Card, PAN Card,
Bank Passbook, Discharge Book, PPO (Pension Payment Order) and mobile linked
to SPARSH and Aadhar and other necessary documents.

For other and detailed information related to the program, ex-servicemen,

Veer Nari and their dependents are advised to keep visiting Sparsh Portal regularly.



